
  
 

CITY OF SWEETWATER 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Sweetwater will hold a workshop to discuss the Sweetwater 
Florida Impact Fee Study and the Extraordinary Circumstances Analysis. This is a 
workshop held pursuant to Florida Statute 163.31801 (6) which requires that "the 
local jurisdiction has held not less than two publicly noticed workshops dedicated to 
the extraordinary circumstances necessitating the need to exceed the phase in 
limitations set forth in paragraph (b), paragraph (c), paragraph (d) or paragraph (e)"  

The workshop is scheduled for 5:00 P.M. on Monday, October 21, 2024 and 
will be held in the Commission Chambers at City Hall, 500 SW 109 Avenue, 
Sweetwater, Florida. 

The public is cordially invited to attend. 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the city commission 
with respect to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, such person will 
need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such purpose, he may need to ensure 
that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the 
testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.  Persons who need an 
accommodation in order to participate in this meeting should contact city clerk 
Carmen J. Garcia at (305)221-0411 by noon on the day before the meeting in order 
to request such assistance. 

 

Carmen J. Garcia,  

MMC City Clerk 


